
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for revitalizing the City of Bellflower’s Constitution Park in fiscal year 

2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Bellflower located at 16600 

Civic Center Drive, Bellflower, California, 90706. The project address for Constitution Park is 

located at 8848 Cedar Street, Bellflower, California, 90706.   

The funding would be used for revitalizing Constitution Park with new recreational amenities, 

including play and fitness equipment, and a sports court, within a current park that has 

experienced many issues and concerns over the years. The funding request for this project will 

serve to address the final phase in the plan to revitalize the park, adding recreational components 

and amenities back to the park for the neighborhood to enjoy. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely,  

 

                                                             
     Linda T. Sánchez 

     Member of Congress  
 

 


